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September 11, 2006 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Media Bureau--Video Division 
445 S. 12th Street NW 
Washington DC 20554 
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
 
The licensee of KVHC has received notice that the proposed facilities for the digital companion 
channel for KVHC (BSFDTL20060630BFB) is predicted to cause interference to KVHC (FCC 
FILE # BLTTL20040212AAR). By way of this letter, the licensee of KVHC acknowledges that it 
will accept any interference caused by the proposed facilities of this application.   
 
If you have any questions concerning this acknowledgement, you are welcome to contact me at 
the phone number listed.  
 
Respectfully,  
 

 
Mary R. Silver 
KVHC General Manager 

 


